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Announcement 

Adjustment of Entry Fee rate effective May 15, 2024 

 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Business, and International 

Cooperation hereby announces that the Government of Suriname has decided to 

increase the rate of the Entry Fee to USD 50/ Euro 50, effective May 15, 2024. 

Starting May 15, 2024, travelers required to pay the Entry Fee will need to settle 

the adjusted rate upon arrival. To pay the Entry Fee before departing for 

Suriname, you can utilize the website of the VFS Global visa system: 

https://suriname.vfsevisa.com. 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Business, and International 

Cooperation urges all travelers heading to Suriname to thoroughly familiarize 

themselves with the applicable entry requirements before their journey. This 

information is available through the Embassies and Consulates-General of the 

Republic of Suriname abroad, as well as on the website of VFS Global. 

For further information and support regarding visas and the Entry Fee, please 

contact VFS Global customer service at the following numbers: 

• (+597) 473822 (Suriname) 

• (+1) 929 214 1755 (United States of America) 

• (+31) 203 690 855 (Netherlands) 

or via email at info.suriname@vfsghelpline.com or through the live support chat 

on the VFS customer service website. 
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